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Tarmac JDP Association of SA  

Newsletter 

June 2015 

www.tarmacjdpasa.org.au 

Hi, 

Welcome to the June Newsletter.   

Had the MSCA Sprint on Sunday.21st June.  Only finished the Engine 

exchange in the silver car on Friday and suspension finished on Saturday! 

Pic. Lisa and James and the three JDP cars.  

Great day overall. All 3 cars were able to driven back onto the trailers at the 

end of the day.  Lisa and James drove well all day and could see the 

improvement with each heat.  Good to see Helen from the 2012 JDP at her 

first Sprint event.  Scottie (Silver) had a good shake down, just the rear 

brakes need looking at.  Cooper (Red) had a near perfect maiden run. Lucas  

(White car on the right) however lost some power at the end of the day. 

Last weekend the JDP committee and friends were able to move 4 cars from 
Tailem Bend to storage at Lewiston leaving just 1 move to move.  Huge 
thanks to Karl, Richard & Kristen and Brendan & Michelle. 

We normally upgrade the suspension on 1 or 2 cars, however, with all cars 
needing to be used on Day #4 at Mallala, it is important to have all the cars 
handling to an acceptable standard.  As we can’t afford to buy new shocks 
and springs, Pete , Paul and & myself visited U-Pull-It @ Gillman and 
Elizabeth today and came home with 4 lowered spring and 8 gas shockers.  
It also gave us an opportunity to assess what maintenance is required on the 
6 cars we have at Duane’s @ Lewiston. 

We are currently in the process of drafting the Supp Regs and Event schedule 
so we can arrange the CAMS permit our 2 days at Adelaide International 
Raceway. 

Don’t forget to buy your Lottery tickets.  Details on the next page. 

 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/735458869816970/
http://www.tarmacjdpasa.org.au/wp-content/uploads/2015/06/sprint.jpg
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 Don’t forget, renew your club membership 

$30 for renewals 

And don’t forget to renew your Competition licence. 

 

2015 People’s Choice Community Lottery  

The JDP will be part of the 2015 People’s 

Choice Community Lottery.  

Click on the Image to the left to buy your 

tickets.  150 prizes worth a total of 

$360,000 

For every $2 ticket sold, our club will 

receive $2, Tickets are $2 each and we retain 100% of all proceeds which we 

generate through the sale of both paper and online tickets. 

 

All money we raise from the lottery will be used to fund roll cages for the 

JDP cars.  We have raised $564 so far. 

 

Coming events 

2nd August Superkart/Mod Reg Mallala 
9th August Motorkhana Round 4 BigW Monarto 
16th August MSCA Supersprint - Rnd 4 Mallala 
22-23 August State Series Circuit Racing Mallala 
30th August Winter Cup Hillclimb Collingrove 
30th August Motorkhana Come’n’Try/Practice BigW Monarto 
12-13 September SA State Hillclimb Champship Collingrove 
13th September Superkart/Mod Reg Mallala 
20th September SA State Motorkhana Championships BigW Monarto 

 

I will be on holidays from 12th August to 8th September.  If you have any 
questions during this time, please contact Kristen on 
secretary@tarmac.org.au 

 

Cheers, 
Darren 0412 823 171 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://peopleschoicecu.com.au/globalassets/community-lottery/community-lottery-online-prize-list-2.pdf
https://peopleschoicecu.com.au/globalassets/community-lottery/community-lottery-online-prize-list-2.pdf
mailto:secretary@tarmac.org.au
https://www.peopleschoicecu.com.au/tarmac-junior-development-program-assoc-os-sa

